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State of Palestine

Ministry of Education & Higher Education

Accreditation and Quality Assurance
Commission (AQAC)

Date: Feb, 11,2019

LETTER OF ACKNOWLEDGMENT
OF TEPDAD ACCREDITATION VISIT AND REVIEW

The Accreditation and Quality Assurance Commission (AQAC), the only authorized

body for Quality Assurance and Accreditation of Higher Education Institutions (HEIs)

and their academic programs in Palestine, acknowledges that An-Najah National

University has informed AQAC about the university request for TEPDAD to review the

Doctor of Medicine Program offered by the University. AQAC welcomes this intention,

and understands that this will provide an opportunity for a member of our commission

to join TEPDAD.

If you need any further information regarding this issue, please do not hesitate to

contact me.

Best Regards

O

Prof. Dr. Waleed Sweileh

Head of AQAC (Palestine)

Cc: File
An-Najah National University
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